
New Durham Board of Selectmen and Boodey House Committee Meeting 
January 19, 2017 

Draft 
NEW DURHAM BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

New Durham Fire Community Room 

January 19, 2017, 3:00p.m. 

 

DRAFT: These minutes are strictly a draft copy and are awaiting amendment or 

approval at a subsequent, duly noticed public meeting. Amendments to these minutes will 

be noted in the minutes of said meeting. The draft will be posted on the website as a draft 

copy for public informational use only. 

 

Present 

Chair David Bickford  

Selectman David Swenson 

Selectman Gregory Anthes  

  

Also Present: 

Scott Kinmond, Town Administrator  

Cathy Orlowicz, Boodey House Committee 

Fran Frye, Boodey House Committee 

Christine Evans, Boodey House Committee 

Taitia Ciati, Boodey House Committee 

 

Call to Order 

Chair Bickford called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. 

 
Cathy Orlowicz, on behalf of the Boodey House Committee, thanked the Board of 
Selectmen for the opportunity to make the presentation on the marketing plan for 
the Zachariah Boodey House restoration project. Ms. Orlowicz gave an overview of 
the volunteers with a variety of skills and experience from timber supplies to 
marketing, etc. She stated they would like to be able to utilize these volunteers and 
move forward. The Executive Summary of the Plan was reviewed and gave a 
summary of the Plan.  
 
 ?????, stated the Plan will also help they develop some ideas for fundraising and 
Selectman Swenson helped with advice to the Committee in developing this Plan 
similar to a business plan. She stated it helped them to look further for more 
resources. Ms. Orlowicz gave an overview of the community and local involvement 
the Boodey House could provide with use of the building and surrounding property. 
Ms. Orlowicz explained the sources of funding and gathering donations that they 
had researched. There was further discussion of Marketing Plan as well as the 
potential for renting out the building for private and public events. Ms. Orlowicz 
clarified they are only looking for the approval from the Board of Selectmen to move 
forward with this project and thanked the Board of Selectmen for the opportunity to 
present the Marketing Plan. 
 
Adjourn 
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Selectman Swenson made a motion to adjourn. Selectman Anthes seconded 
the motion. Motion passed, 3-0-0. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:52p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Jennifer Riel, Recording Secretary  


